
M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 

To: Jerry Barberio,  Village Manager 

 

From: Daniel J. Sarnoff, Assistant Village Manager 

 

Re: Agreement with U.S.G.A. for use of Certain Village 

Property in connection with US Open 2020 

 

Date: April 4, 2019 

 

 

As you are aware, the United States Golf Association (USGA) will be holding the U.S. Open at 

Winged Foot County Club in 2020.  While the event is held in the Town of Mamaroneck, the 

Village will play an important role in the logistical planning of the event as a number of 

attendees will utilize Metro-North’s Mamaroneck station to get to the event.   

 

The US Open has been held at Winged Foot on several occasions, most recently in 2006 and part 

of the logistics plan included the use of Harbor Island Park and Columbus Park for parking 

vehicles, screening individuals, and shuttling individuals to and from the Properties to the 

Championship and other related purposes.  For the 2006 Open, the USGA paid the Village 

$40,000 over the course of three payments 

 

The USGA has proffered a draft agreement to the Village (attached) for the 2020 US Open.  The 

USGA proposes to pay the Village $50,000.  Staff did utilize the online CPIU calculator 

provided by the Bureau of Labor Statistics and the proposed amount of $50,000 is consistent 

with the amount provided by this tool. 

 

As noted in the agreement for the payments are scheduled on execution of the agreement, 

$15,000 upon execution of the agreement, $15,000 on or before June 1, 2020 and $20,000 on or 

before June 23, 2020. 

 

In preparing the FY 2019/20 Tentative Budget, revenues for the event are forecasted in the 

revenue projections.  . 
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